
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello and Mrs Wooler. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Artists and Makers 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at the Artists and Makers Fair two weekends ago.  Thank you to everybody 
who helped and to everybody who came to support the event.  The rain didn’t stop people from coming out and we 
raised a staggering £11,212 which will be used to purchase vital equipment for the school.  Thank you and well done! 
 
Nativity 
Thank you to all the EYFS and Key Stage One staff and children for a beautiful nativity play this year, ‘Children of the 
World’.  The singing and acting was wonderful! 
 
News from Friends of Western Road  
Christmas Fair  
Thank you to everyone who came to the fair on Thursday; we had a great time and you helped raise £1,351 for the 
school.  A huge thank you to Cris, Michelle, Susie, Charlie, Nadine, Holly, Donna, Lucy, Paul and all the parents who 
helped set up, clear up or ran a stall at the fair.  We couldn't do it without you! 
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Second-Hand Uniform Sale  
We will be having another sale in January - have a clear out in the holidays and bring any uniform into school in the 
New Year.  
 
Quiz Night 
Friends are hosting a quiz night on Wednesday, 13th February, get a team together and come along for questions, 
food, drinks and a chance to raise some money for our lovely school.  More information to come in the New Year but 
put the date in your diary now.  
 
Easter Disco  
Friends will be running a Bunny Bop disco on Thursday, 4th April.  Please put the date in your diary.  
 
Summer Fair 2019  
Our fair will be on Saturday, 15th June.  Please put this date in your diary too!  
 
You can follow us on Facebook @FriendsofWesternRoad and Instagram @friendswesternrd for up to date news 
about our events.  
 
Thanks for your support in 2018 and have a lovely Christmas break. 
 
From the Friends of Western Road Team 
 
Parents’ Art Group 
In the Spring term there will be another parent led whole school art project, beginning with Key Stage One.  We are 
currently looking for enthusiastic, creative parent volunteers to help deliver it.  If you are interested please could you 
email becgarland@yahoo.co.uk  for more information.  Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to 

everyone at Western Road! 
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Important Dates (including Celebration Assemblies) 
 
Thursday, 3rd January     INSET Day 
 
Friday, 4th January     INSET Day 
 
Monday, 7th January     Term 3 begins for children 
 
Friday, 11th January, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 18th January, 9.15am    Year Three Class Assembly to parents and carers 
 
Friday, 25th January, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Week beginning 4th February    E-Safety Week 
 
Friday, 8th February, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 15th February, 9.15am    Year Four Class Assembly to parents and carers 
 
Friday, 15th February, 3.30pm    End of Term 3 
 
Tuesday, 26th February, 3.40pm – 6.30pm  Parents’ Evening 
 
Thursday, 28th February, 4.30pm – 7.30pm  Parents’ Evening 
 
Remaining INSET Days 2018 – 2019 
 
Thursday, 3rd January 
 
Friday, 4th January 
 
Monday, 3rd June 


